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Tuesday 24™ November, 2015

Dear Mrs Walton,

Further to our conversation last week, please find enclosed a planning application to install two new
dormer windows. The windows would be at the rear of the property, either side of the existing
dormer. These two new dormers would give us considerably more space in the two upstairs
bedrooms. The main reason for the application is to create a larger bedroom for two of our children
to share.

As discussed, we appreciate that our direct neighbours may be concerned about being overlooked.
We are happy to use obscure glass in the new windows which would be the same as the existing
dormer at the rear of the house.

We look forward to hearing your decision following the planning meeting in January.

Yours sincerely,

Scot and Jenny Hicks.



